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Natrona County Fire Prevention Bureau 
555 N Robertson Ro Mailing: PO Box 497 

Casper, Wyoming Mills, WY 82644 
307-234-4679 Email: dbaker@natronacounty-wy.gov 

January 23, 2013 

INBERG-MILLER ENGINEERS 
Thad M. Hunter, P.E. 
Civil Engineer 
Casper Laboratory Manager 

Thad, 

I received your email and attached information dated 1-22-2013 concerning the 
purposed drilling mud recycling center located southwest of Gering Street and Hanley 
Street. The Natrona County Fire District (NCFD) has no concern with the purposed 
location. However, the purposed building (due to the size and its occupancy classification, 
F-1 or F-2) and/or the type chemicals being reclaimed could require an automatic sprinkler 
system, fire alarm system or other fire code requirements. 

Thank you 
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Dave Baker 
NCFD Fire Inspector 
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